DTI:Planning Review

From: Chris C

Sent: Tuesday, 6 December 2022 4:38 PM

To: DTI:Planning Review

Subject: Planning and Design Code Implementation Review - Urban Forest
DTI,

As a resident of Medindie just north of the Adelaide CBD. | have witnessed the recent disregard for our public
parklands and the many significant trees in and around the area lost to state government projects like the new
Aquatic center. We need much stronger protection for established trees that can prevent the government or private
developers disregarding this precious resource when they consider suitable building sites and how the site is used.
We need to be protect and increase our ability to shade and cool our environment and to also maintain and improve
the ability to lock up carbon dioxide. | support much greater protection for trees and parklands and stronger
legislation to facilitate this.

Regards
Christopher Colhoun
(Medindie 5081)





